
MERRY CHRISTMAS TO YOU ALL AND A SAFE NEW YEAR
Some exciting things are

happening in 2022.

2022 will see our physical clinic grow as
we expand next door.
We are now offering counselling
services, both for individuals and for
group sessions.  These services are run
via our new Counsellor, Lynette.  
 Lynette accepts bookings both
privately as well as via a mental health
care plan.

2022 will also see our clinical team
grow as we expand our nursing team,
and look forward to the commencement
of 4 new doctors to the practice
throughout the year.

Did you know that Clinpath Pathology
are now open until 3pm Monday to
Friday?
Clinpath pathology will run on reduced
hours over the Christmas break. 

24th December 8.00am - 5.00pm
25th December - Closed
26th December - Closed
27th December - Closed
28th December - 10.00am - 4.00pm
29th December - 8.00am - 7.30pm
30th December - 8.00am - 5.00pm
31st December - 8.00am - 5.00pm
1st January - 10.00am - 4.00pm
3rd January - 10.00am - 4.00pm

For care outside of
our opening hours,

please call 7127 1566
and you will be

diverted to our locum
service
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Now is the time to think about
booking in for your new care plans
in readiness for your allied health
services.

Parents don't forget to arrange an
appointment with your doctor to
update your childs
asthma/anaphylaxis action plan
before they return to school or
start kindy.

It's now time to make sure all of
your details are up to date.  
At your next appointment please
check with the admin staff to
ensure we have your correct
address and phone number and
medicare/concession details.

WHAT TO DO IN 2022
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Our newOur new
TeamTeam

Lynette Cullen - Counselor
Offering consults for children and adults

Monday  10.30am - 5.00pm
Tuesday  10.30am - 5.00pm

Friday 10.30am - 5.00pm

Dr Harvey Shahnam (registrar)
Commencing February 2022

Monday to Friday

Dr Leah Strauch (registrar)
Commencing February 2022

Monday to Friday

Summer Li - Registered Nurse
Working alongside Linda and Rachel each
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday

Jessie - Receptionist
Jessie will be joining our admin team

beginning January

Time to say GoodbyeTime to say GoodbyeTime to say Goodbye
Sadly we say goodbye to 2 of our admin team members.  Kirsten and Izabela will be leaving us at the end of  December

to take on new and exciting roles elsewhere.  They will definitely leave a big gap to fill and will miss their smiles and
laughter.  We wish them all the very best in their new ventures.


